
 

FALL/WINTER SPIRIT WEAR ON-LINE SALE!!!!  
https://stagnes18.itemorder.com/ 

 
The weather is getting chilly, so be sure you and your children have spirit wear for 
the colder days ahead!! Great time to buy Christmas gifts as well �. 
This is the same on-line vendor we have used in years past, Idlebrook (which is a 
different vendor from the apparel sold at Oktoberfest). Feedback has been that 
sizes run a bit small, so you may want to consider ordering a size up. 
**All orders are final** 
I hope you like the selections, as I tried to incorporate your suggestions, and I am 
always open to suggestions for future sales! 
Just a reminder the fleece pajama pants CANNOT be worn to school.  
Also, if you don’t want your order going home with your child because it’s a gift, 
please send me an email (kenning.stephanie@gmail.com) and as I sort through 
the orders, I will leave those at the school office for pick up, and notify when 
ready.    Website for ordering: 
 
https://stagnes18.itemorder.com/ 
 

*** All on-line orders due by midnight, Oct 28.  
Will be delivered to school week of school Nov 21 *** 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks and happy shopping� 
Stephanie Lonnemann 
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